
 

FIELD LOG –  

Weeks of June 30 and July 7, 2014 

 

 Unscheduled, semi-quantitative fish samples have 

been collected at sites in the southeast region of the 

state since surveys were postponed in the 

Susquehanna River basin due to severe 

thunderstorms and subsequent elevated turbidity. 

 

 Additional fish surveys are tentatively scheduled to 

be collected the week of July 14 in the Susquehanna 

River West Branch basin. 

 

 Out-of-basin control passive sampler retrieval was 

completed the week of July 7. Elevated flows had 

postponed the retrievals. 

 Continuous Instream Monitors that collect 

temperature, specific conductance, pH and dissolved 

oxygen data continue to be maintained and collect 

data. Data collected on the Juniata River at Newport 

and Lewistown Narrows continue to show elevated 

pH values.   

 

 

 
  
 


